
FGCC meeting, November 13, 2012 

Program: 

Sam Allen presented a talk on iphone photography and took questions from the 
members. 

Old Business: 

Linda announced the new meeting place of River Road Presb. Church. Ken 
described where it is, restaurants nearby and showed images of the meeting 
room. 

Linda said the improved website is still being worked on with Bill Billings being 
the “go to” person for updates. 

Ken said all but one member is paid up. With the departure of Steve Girimont 
and Denise Martin there are now two spaces available for new members.  The 
treasury now stands at $4063.38 after purchasing a new projector. 

Vicky Eicher said there were 29 members with 55 images in the James Center 
exhibit. Two pictures sold and the place has been reserved for 2013. 

Roundtable: 

There was a large group of presenters with excellent new photography. 

New Business: 

Ralph announced the FGCC photo contest. Members of the committee are Frank 
Feigert, Larry Runyon, Ralph Sell ,Debbie Roberts, and Cyane Lowden. The 
contest will be held next spring. There will be a page on the website to announce 
it. There will be a rough draft presented at the next meeting. 

Linda mentioned the Library exhibit coming up with reminders of the rules. 

Debbie asked about a field trip to Ginter Botanical Garden for the Festival of 
Lights. No decision was made. 

Being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Cyane Lowden 

 

 

 


